
INDIAN HILL SCHOOL MONTHLY NEWSLETTER  

 

  

NOVEMBER                                                                           2016  

Nov. 7-11 ð No School 

                    Fall Break  

 

Nov. 18, 21, 22, & 23 ð 4-Hour Sessions 

 

Nov. 24 & 25 ð No School 

                         Thanksgiving 

Parent / Teacher Conferences  

 

Nov. 17:  6:00 -8:00 pm 

Nov. 18:  2:10-3:30 pm 

Nov. 21:  2:10-3:30 pm 

               6:00 -8:00 pm 

Nov. 22:  2:10 -3:30 pm 

 

 
Nov. 4 ð End of first Marking 

Period  

Nov. 21 ð Report Cards  

 

BOE Meeting: 

Nov. 16th @ Satz 

8:00 pm IHS Yearbook  

 

Do you have pictures from school events?  

Send them to Ms. FitzSimmons 

(KFitzS immons@holmdelschools.org). 

 

You may see them in the yearbook.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, January 12, 2017  @ Holmdel High School  

 

Auditions for All Grades will be held on Tuesday Nov. 29 th  and Thursday Dec. 1st    

Indian Hill School 3:35 -4:30  

Please sign up at  

 https://docs.google.com/a/holmdelschools.org/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSde9DiaOn6 AGYc2Kh4glWyvR7enBOxJJFkyp1rfgsMewizAg/viewform   

 

Space is limited so attendance is mandatory!  

 

Detailed information can be found on the Indian Hill website.  

http://www.holmdelschools .org/schools/indian/indian.shtm  

 

 

https://docs.google.com/a/holmdelschools.org/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSde9DiaOn6AGYc2Kh4glWyvR7enBOxJJFkyp1rfgsMewizAg/viewform
http://www.holmdelschools.org/schools/indian/indian.shtm


News from the Media Center & Guidance Counselor : 

It has been an exciting start to the school 

year!  All of our students and faculty have 

participated in the Indian Hill One Read 

and the feedback has been extremely 

positive.  Mrs. Mc Tague and I have 

collaborated our efforts and worked with 

our students on helping them to further 

understand the concept of accepting and 

appreciating the diversity in our 

communities.  I had the opportunity to 

meet with all sixth grade classes in the new 

Guidance Room where we had a lesson on 

tolerance.  The students were so receptive 

and shared many positive insights on this 

topic. Over the next three months, we will 

co-teach character education lessons 

created to complement the book, Save Me 

a Seat.  They will celebrate the following 

themes: October (Diversity & Tolerance), 

November (Conflict Resolution), and 

December (Friendship). 

We all share a common goal in wanting 

our kids to have a successful future.  In 

order to do this, they need to be able to 

work with others. It is sometimes difficult 

to break outside of our comfort zone.  As 

we learn and understand about the 

diversity among us, respect and 

appreciation will follow. I am looking 

forward to our future meetings with the 

4th and 5th grade classes! 

---Mrs. Calvert, Counselor    

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 



 

News from Nurse Wagner  

 


